Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 3:17 PM

To: ‘Weathers, Stephen W'; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Blair, Yvonne B; Brian Humphrey

Subject: RE: DCP Buffalo Valley Compressor Station Site Characterization Report

RE: DCP * Buffalo Valley Compressor Station * 2RP-3817
Stephen,

At this time, OCD requests additional vertical delineation be performed at this site. At some point, a more definitive
lateral delineation may be necessary, but before consideration of any remedial plan, a determination of the vertical
extent of contamination is required. The three sample points that exhibited elevated hydrocarbon levels should be

adequate for vertical definition (BH02, BHO3, and BHO6).

Please advise once you have this operation scheduled, or contact me if you have questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0O:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Weathers, Stephen W [mailto:SWWeathers@dcpmidstream.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 1:08 PM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Blair, Yvonne B; Brian Humphrey

Subject: DCP Buffalo Valley Compressor Station Site Characterization Report

Heather/Mike

Attached is the DCP Buffalo Valley Compressor Station Site Characterization Report for the completed field activities that
were discussed in the Initial C-141 that was submitted back in August 2016. After you have had a chance to review the
attached report and recommendations, | can either set up a conference call with DCP’s environmental consultant or if
possible meet at your office to discuss the Site Characterization Report along with our remedial approach. Just let me
know which one you would prefer, if needed.

Thanks and don’t hesitate to give me a call with any questions.
Stephen W Weathers, P.G.

Principal Environmental Specialist
DCP Midstream L.P.



Office 303.605.1718
Cell 303.619.3042



